

"Welcome to Fourth Grade"

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students,

My name is Mrs. Simone Tafoya, and I am so thrilled to be your child's teacher this year! It is going to be an exciting year filled with lots of learning and FUN! We will learn Reading, Math, Science, Social Studies, and MORE! I hope you all have a wonderful summer! I can't wait to hear ALL about it! Want to know a little more about me? Take a Look!

My Favorites

Color: Teal, Black, Green Food: Tacos and Pizza Book: <u>Time for Andrew</u>

Author: Twilight and Hunger

Games

Hobbies: Reading, Playing

Board Games,

Contact:

Mrs. Tracy Silva (505) 550-4360

Tracy.silva@mpschools.net

Mrs. Simone Tafoya (505) 705-5996 sroybal@mpschools.net

Things to Know

Your child will be switching classes next year for reading and math. Mrs. Silva will be your child's reading teacher and then returning to me for their math.

Math: In math we will be using Envisions mainly, but supplementing with Eureaka, Prodigy, and Khan Academy from time to time.

Reading: In reading we will be using Journeys and setting up several "Interactive Notebooks".

Science/Social Studies: In science and social studies, we will be researching information and completing projects/experiments.

5TH GRADE SUPPLY LIST LOCATED ON THE BACK

HAVE A RELAXING AND REJUVENATING SUMMER BREAK! IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OVER THE SUMMER, PLEASE LET US KNOW. SEE YOU IN AUGUST!!!!